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7% plus plus the annual Consumer Price Index is simply too much of an increase per 

year. At this rate, I will have to move out of Oregon all together. Landlords are being 

greedy here. Real wage increases are not even close to that for the average person. 

Annual increases that high, will decimate the middle class, much less the lower class. 

If we are going to have a cap, at least make it work in favor of renters!  

 


